
Power Your Drive for 
Apartments & Condos

1–2 MONTHS
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Applicant can start by 
submitting an interest form. 
An SDG&E® representative will 
work with you to ensure your 
site is eligible and help you 
apply for the program. 

SDG&E will conduct a physical 
inspection of your project 
location, create and finalize 
your infrastructure design 
package, and obtain permits. 

Customer must commission 
EV charging stations before 
SDG&E will inspect and 
energize equipment. 

SDG&E will construct your 
make-ready EV charging 
infrastructure.

SDG&E will conduct a job walk 
and is responsible for ongoing 
maintenance of SDG&E-owned 
infrastructure. Customer is 
responsible for ongoing 
maintenance of customer-owned 
infrastructure and equipment.
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ELECTRIFICATION TIMELINE: 10–15 MONTHS

ONGOING


